
From: Hughes, John (Reg Rel 
Sent: 4/22/2010 1:23:09 PM 
To: 'Zeller, Jason' (jason.zeller@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Re: Update on Charleston 

I forwarded it on. I will try and get you some response soon. 

From: Zeller, Jason [mailto:jason.zeller@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, April 22, 2010 1:15 PM 
To: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) 
Subject: FW: Update on Charleston 

John, I've attached an agenda for the upcoming National Conference of Regulatory Attorneys meeting in 

From: Moran, Eve [mailto:emoran@icc.illinois.gov] 
Sent: Sunday, April 18, 2010 12:26 PM 
To: Zeller, Jason 
Subject: RE: Update on Charleston 

Hi Jason: The agenda has been developed with your changes and those of other members. It 
was sent to Melissa and she expects to send in out with registration materials either today or 
Monday. I have attached here my last version but note that Melissa may be adding some final 
touches. The next step will be to identify speakers for the different panels. Please review and 
provide your suggestions (I believe that Melissa has some speakers in mind for some of the 
sessions and I will confirm this with her after she gets the mailings out). As we get speakers 
suggestions from you, Bob, Cheryl, Paul and Melissa, I think we will have a conference call to 
discuss our selections and make invitations. Take care- Eve 

From: Zeller, Jason [mailto:jason.zeller@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Friday, April 16, 2010 6:29 PM 
To: Moran, Eve; Cheryl Walker Davis 
Subject: Update on Charleston 

What's going on with the NCRA conference? Other than the agenda, I haven't seen much of anything. 
Do we need to have a conference call? 
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